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February 17, 2022 
 
John P. Ary 
All-Rite Paving & Redi-Mix, Inc. 
P.O. Box 165 
Canon City, CO 81215 
 
RE: Lamar Pit, Permit No. M-1987-079, Approval of Technical Revision No. 3 (TR-03) 
 
Mr. Ary:  
 
On February 17, 2022, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) approved the Technical 
Revision application (TR-03) filed with our Office on December 9, 2021, addressing the following: 
 

Provide updated mining plan maps, reclamation plan, and reclamation plan map to include completely 
backfilling mine phases 1 and 2 for reclamation. 

 
The terms of TR-03 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into Permit No. M-1987-079. All other 
conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-1987-079 remain in full force and effect. 
 
In its review of TR-03, the Division determined the required financial warranty for the site to be in the amount 
of $275,122.00, which is $227,072.00 more than the currently held amount of $48,050.00 (bond estimate was 
provided with Division’s February 15, 2022 Adequacy Review No. 4 letter). A notice of surety increase will 
be mailed to you separately from this letter for the amount above. You will have 60 days from the date of the 
notice to post the additional required financial warranty. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me by telephone at (303) 866-3567, ext. 8129, or by email at 
amy.eschberger@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

  

Amy Eschberger 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Cc: Jodi Schreiber, All-Rite Paving & Redi-Mix, Inc. 
 Michael Cunningham, DRMS 
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